
From: Dr. Tori Haring-Smith <tharingsmith@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, December 12, 2021 12:27 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Defunding NH Saves is a tragic mistake. Please re-think 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Several weeks ago, I read of the decision to defund NH Saves, an initiative that has helped 
hundreds of NH families and businesses shift to more energy efficient means of lighting and 
heating their homes and businesses.  As we learn of the increasingly severe storms that are the 
result of global climate change, why would NH do something that endangers every one of its 
citizens?  Do we need 200-mile tornados to sweep through out state in order to see the powerful 
ways in which our continued reliance on fossil fuels is literally killing us and our 
livelihoods?  PLease think of our  children and grandchildren--let's leave a planet that is safe for 
them to live on.  PLease reconsider your decision to defund NH Saves.  
 
Thank you for listening. 
 
Dr. Tori Haring-Smith 
Peterborough, NH 03458 
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